
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

STAFF COUNCIL 
 

MEMO 
 
Date:  August 6, 2019  
 
To:  Stacy Brooks, Vice Chair of Staff Council  
 Staff Council Members  
 
From:  Alfredo Barcenas, Chair of Staff Council  
 
Re: Staff Council Minutes & Recording for July 24, 2019  
 
On July 24, 2019 Staff Council held their scheduled meeting in the College of Education Room 336 at 2:00pm. 
The meeting was conducted under the leadership of Rob Garcia, former Chair of Staff Council, as interim 
Chairman while the Council voted on an Executive Committee at a later date. Because the Executive 
Committee positions were vacant at the time of this meeting, written minutes were not recorded. The only 
record for this meeting was kept on a Zoom recording provided by Mr. Garcia at the following location:  
 
https://csusb.zoom.us/recording/share/iiPPs-siYr_ff44gI78paNIcvvEkovTjRNzsT4rOqkCwIumekTziMw 
 
The link to this recording will be used as the minutes for the July 24, 2019 meeting and will be voted on by the 
Council on August 7, 2019 for approval. Further recommendations on these minutes shall rest under the 
authority of the council.   
  

https://csusb.zoom.us/recording/play/v4L6xoqrkSUf45GmHN8463Guz-0rkAMSnkFGRYKhGzcx5SIK_HN9ZULH7WFl8Bo4?continueMode=true

